NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
BEFORE THE PLANNING AND 
ZONING COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF OXFORD

	Notice is hereby given that the Oxford Planning and Zoning Commission of the City of Oxford, Alabama will conduct a public hearing in the breakroom at the Oxford Public Works Building, 42 Public Works Drive, Oxford, Alabama at 5:30 p.m. on the 19th day of January 2023.  The purpose of the public hearing is to discuss short term rental regulations within the City of Oxford.  Questions concerning the public hearing should be directed to the Building Services Department of the City of Oxford at (256) 831-9685.  Disabled person(s) needing special accommodation(s) to participate in this hearing should contact the Oxford Building Service’s Department at (256) 831-9685 at least 72 hours prior to the hearing.
